

September 2025 Newsletter

What we're learning this month...

Pre-K classroom

Week 1: Welcome to School

Week 2: All about me & my family

Week 3: My Community

Week 4: Welcome Fall, Colors of Fall

3's classroom

Week 1: Welcome to School

Week 2: All about me

Week 3: All about my community

Week 4: Welcome Fall

2's classroom

Week 1: Welcome to School Week 2 & 3: Getting to Know You

Week 4: Welcome Fall

Letters: A & B Colors: Autumn Colors Numbers: 1 & 2, 3 Shapes: Circle & Square



9/1 Miss Mandie 9/7/25 Lizzie 9/12 Ellie 9/15 Miss Beth

Important Reminders

- All students are required to have a medical on file at school noting an annual check-up & immunizations. (Annual Flu Shot before 12/31/25.)
- We are a tree-nut/peanut-free school.
 Please refrain from sending in any products containing peanuts, tree nuts, nut butters or oils.
- Tuition is due on the first day of attendance every week. No adjustments or make-up days can be made for vacation, holidays or sick days.
- Join our private photo sharing site BAND to see all of the fun we're having during the school year. (details emailed)
- Allergy free cupcakes are permitted when celebrating birthdays. Contact Ms. Trish for more info if you would like to celebrate!
- If your child is absent please notify us the morning of
- Please be sure to add <u>childcare@angelsinthegardens.com</u> to your email address book to stay up to date on important info.
- Early Drop off/Late dismissal available
 M-F 7:30-3:30 (additional \$50 or \$25 for early OR late)

School Closed

September 23-24: Schools closed for Rosh Hashanah